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From:
Sent: Friday, 28 June 2024 2:38 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Message to AEC about Deakin/Menzies Map 

Categories:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open 
aƩachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Hello there 
I hope you are well 
I just wanted to email you about a certain thing that is of great concern for me. 
While I do think you do a great job and provide great service. I personally think that this proposed redistribuƟon to 
Deakin and Menzies is personally in my view very ridiculous. 
I am a ciƟzen of Whitehorse based in Nunawading I personally think that this proposed map of Deakin is not accurate 
of my day to day life and travel and I can personally imagine this would be the same with many residents in the 
Deakin and Menzies area as well. 
Personally I travel between Ringwood to Box Hill via public transport as well as walking and running (half marathon 
runner) I do not travel any further than Ringwood nearly on a day to day basis as the proposed map suggests that I 
travel to Park Orchards or Warranwood where there’s no train lines or paths to run/walk on. 
I personally think that this proposed map should be beƩer represented between Box Hill and Ringwood to represent 
the Whitehorse community as a whole. 
I personally think that you should really reconsider this as people who don’t drive like myself who rely on public 
transportaƟon and walking/running feel represented on the map especially for the rest of the Whitehorse 
community. 
I hope something changes because I personally don’t like this at all. 
 
I hope you have a good rest of your day 
 
Regards 
Liam Dwyer 
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